
Love on the air 

February 8, 1983 

Suite 211, 7825 Tuckerman Lane, Potomac, Maryland 20854, (301) 299-7026 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Greetings! 

Thank you for your letter and reception report of WCTN. 

I am pleased to verify your reception report of January 24, 1983 and 
confirm that you received WCTN's signal in Walnutport, Pennsylvania 
from 5:12 p.m. to 5:15 p.m. E.S.T. on our assigned frequency of 
950 Kilohertz. 

WCTN broadcasts with 1,000 watts daytime using a two tower 

directional array. Our transmitter ís a Gates BG -1. 

Thank you again for your report and interest in WCTN. 

Good DX'ing! 

Sincerely, 

David F. Reeder 
President/General Manager 


